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July 20, 2011 
 
Reference: FCC ID: B66ACR-PLB-375 
 

Subject: PLB-375 Compliance with FCC Labelling Requirements 

To Whom It May Concern: 

ACR Electronics confirms that Personal Locator Beacon (PLB) Model PLB-375 meets all Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) labeling requirements. 

Specifically, the label (including the FCC ID) is indelibly printed and permanently affixed to the 
body of the PLB.  The FCC ID is also visible at the time of purchase on the exterior of the 
equipment enclosure. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if additional information is 
required. My email address is bryan.french@cobham.com and my phone number is 954-862-
2135. 

Sincerely, 

 
Bryan French 
Project Manager 
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